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Envirosave Enterprises, LLC

918 NE 7t Terrace, Suite 6
Cape Coral, FL 33909

February 22, 2012
Mr. Richard Skaggs

President
Omstar D-1280X
Wilmington, CA

Dear Mr. Skaggs,

As you know our company is the sole source provider of your D1280X engine
conditioner product and we have been selling that product under the trade name of Gamma88 to
many customers in 35 states including CEMEX one of our largest customers. CEMEX is the
largest redi-mix concrete provider in the world and has extensive redi-mix, aggregate and cement
holdings in California and employs a great number of people in California and across the country.

CEMEX tested your product for 6 years and found the product will decrease opacity,
carbon black and carbon particulate emissions by 25 to 50% in their vehicles and equipment
while saving an average of 8% on their fuel cost. They are using the product in thousands of
vehicles in other states and are most anxious to use this product in their vehicles and equipment in
California.

W.R. Grace Chemical, a Columbia, MD based Fortune 500 Company, is under contract
with our company Envirosave Enterprises to provide your great product to CEMEX in California
and the rest of the concrete industry in North America. CEMEX, as well as other companies in
California, advised Grace Chemical they would not be able to use the product trade name
Gamma88 in their equipment and vehicles in California because of a rule put forth by the
California Air Resources Board that the CEMEX Managers say requires Gamma88 product to be
approved by the California Air Resources Board. We know the D1280X is produced in California
and the product was tested and approved for use in California long ago. We intend to now market
the product in California as D1280X to allow the immediate sale of the product to our customers
while we seek approval of the Gamma88 Trademarked name.

Please send me pertinent information about the approval of the D1280X product by
CARB and a list of some of the customers that are now using the product in California to allow us
to pass this information on to Grace Chemical and our other customers we have in California.

I thank you in advance for your prompt action on this matter and should you have any
questions or need additional information please call me at 239-229-3649.

Sincerely,

[l

President



